MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS

05 December 2016

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No 59 of 2016
E/152/48/15 V13

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
To: Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments

International Telecommunication Union (ITU) — Vacancy

The International Telecommunication Union (ITU) is inviting applications, from qualified
candidates especially women candidates, for the following post:-

= Soct Deadline for submission of
95 applications
(i) ITU Representative to the United Nations,
New York, P5 09 January 2017

2.  Details regarding the above mentioned post can be accessed on ITU’s Website:
https://www.itu.int/.

3. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular could be brought to the attention
of all officers serving in your Ministries/Departments.

. G. Tiroumaléchetty (Mrs)
for Senior Chief Executive

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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